
 
 
 
 

CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION 
 
 

With the announcement of the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) in the UK, 
and the likely increase in cases that will appear in the coming days and 
weeks, we have considered the safety of our patients in the practice. 
 
If you have travelled back from the countries affected, or if you have 
symptoms of: 
 

 High temperature or fever 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath 
 
 

DO NOT COME TO THE SURGERY 
 
 

TELEPHONE THE SURGERY ON (01561) 361260 
 

OR 
 

CONTACT NHS24 (TEL. NO. 111) 
 

OR 
 

HEALTH PROTECTION SCOTLAND (0800 028 2816) 
 

If you are attending the surgery for your routine appointment at present then 
please use the hand gel provided when entering and leaving the surgery. 
 
We have stopped the check-in machine at this time and removed the toys 
from the waiting rooms to try and prevent further infection. 


